
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Winchester                     Term: Term 6  2022-2023              Topic: Coast to Coast 

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 
It’s been another wonderful term for 

Winchester. 

 

Engagement in daily check-in has continued, 

exploring our awareness and understanding 

of each other’s feelings. 

 

In Book Detectives, we have built on our 

learning from last term to begin to unpick 

metaphors, similes and personification as we 

finish reading Danny the Champion of the 

World. We have applied our empathy and 

knowledge of Zones of Regulation to explore 

how characters react in certain situations, 

making links to the Social Emotional Chain 

Reaction.  

 

In maths, we have begun learning about 

negative numbers and how they behave in 

addition, subtraction, multiplication and 

division calculations. Students have been 

able to identify their preferred visual aids and 

learning methods which is a great skill in itself! 

 

In science, we have been learning about 

space. The students have looked at the solar 

system, naming all the planets in order of 

distance from the sun. They have learned 

how the Earth’s tilt causes global seasons and 

how we have 24 hours in each day.  

 

The highlight of this term has been our 

preparation and involvement in Castle Fest. 

Students took care and pride in designing 

canvasses, posters and sock snakes to raise 

money for the school. It was wonderful to see 

Winchester students stepping into leadership 

on the day, showing respect and support for 

each other.  

 

We wish you all a safe, happy and joyful 

summer holiday.  

 

Alicia, Lauren B and Emily.  

 

 

 

 

 
 

Dates & Points to remember:  

Last day of term: Wednesday 19th July 

First day back: Wednesday 6th September 


